WARNING OF SPECIAL DISTRICT MEETING OF
THE CROMWELL FIRE DISTRICT
May 22, 2017

A special meeting of the electors and citizens qualified to vote in meetings of the Cromwell Fire
District will be held at the Coles Road Fire Station, 105 Coles Road in the Town of Cromwell,
Connecticut on Monday, May 22, 2017 at 6:15 p.m. for the following purpose:

1. To consider and act upon proposed amendments to the bylaws of the Cromwell Fire District.

Dated at Cromwell, Connecticut, this 9" day of May 2017
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Craig Murphy -
President, Board of Comifiissioners




